
Are you looking for a school place for your child, in Reception,  

in September 2025? 

If so, Mrs. Kaye, our Headteacher, would like to invite you to a 

Parent Talk and Tour. 

This will provide you with opportunities to see our inspiring  

curriculum in action. 
 

We have a final Talk and Tour date on: 

Thursday 9th January 2025 at 9.30 am 

The talk and tour will take approximately 1 hour 
 

To book your visit please: 

Book via this link: https://www.schoolinterviews.co.uk  and enter the 

event code pev9m 

Use this QR code and follow the instructions 

Alternatively if you are unable to use the link or 

QR code please either: Telephone: 01932 848528 

or 

Email: info@st-pauls-addlestone.surrey.sch.uk 

 

 


